
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Jumper 

Day 

Thank you to all who 

donated to ‘Save the 

Children’ on Christmas 

Jumper Day. We had a 

wonderful day to 

begin the festive 

celebrations. 

 

 

 

 

Askwith Phone Box - Christmas 

The children in EYFS produced some beautiful pieces of artwork 

to be displayed in the phone box in Askwith. They used their 

knowledge of collage and developed their fine motor skills when 

they were finger painting, cutting and sticking.  
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Christmas Pantomime - Aladdin 

The children in KS2 put on a wonderful 

performance of Aladdin at the Clarke Foley. 

It was a fantastic evening!  

 

Drama Club 

Mrs Hughes has continued 

to run the drama club 

after school. They 

performed their 

Christmas play for the 

whole school and we all 

thoroughly enjoyed it!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Nativity  

The children in EYFS and KS1 performed 

in the Nativity. Their songs were 

beautiful and the children spoke loudly 

and clearly. Well done! 

 

 

 

Prickly Pigs Rescue 

We were delighted to welcome an ambassador from the 

Prickly Pigs Rescue to talk to us about how to look after 

the hedgehogs in our local area. Prickly Pigs Rescue is our 

chosen school charity for 2024-2025 so it was wonderful 

to see what they do! 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Carol Concert 

Thank you to those who joined 

us for the carol concert at 

Denton Church. We all had a 

fantastic time singing the 

Christmas carols with the 

accompaniment of an organ! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Craft Club 

Children across the school enjoyed Christmas craft 

club this year. The children made Christmas trees, 

snowflakes, paper chains and Christmas baubles.  

 

Harvest Assemblies 

The children held 

harvest assemblies 

this term - they 

were incredibly 

informative.  Well 

done to all children 

who spoke and sang 

in the assemblies. 

 

 

 

Anti-bullying 

Week 

The children 

wore odd socks 

to mark the 

beginning of anti-

bullying week.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Celebrations 

We have all had a wonderful time celebrating Christmas at 

school. We have enjoyed a delicious Christmas lunch, Christmas 

craft days and discos! More pictures to follow in the New Year.  

 

Football Club 

We ran a football club 

this term. The 

children enjoyed 

practising their 

dribbling, shooting 

and passing. We are 

looking forward to 

some inter-school 

competitions soon! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Table Tennis Club 

Our Premier Sports coach ran an 

exciting table tennis club. The children 

were very enthusiastic and competitive!  

 

 


